
Facilities Committee Meeting 
Timber Creek High School – Principal’s conference room 
Attending: Kevin Bucceroni, Jay McMullin, Bill Murray, Jean Grubb, Joe Newsham and 
John Gallagher 
October 2, 2014 @ 5:45 pm 
 
  

1. Projects Update - the committee reviewed the list dated November 13, 2013, 

updated October 2, 2014.  The list is adjusted to reflect the SDA grant money.  The 

ones that are approved to receive these funds have been moved up so that we can 

take advantage of these grants. If time completed within the timeline, the grant 

money will be forfeited. Bill Murray stated that in addition to these projects, we were 

looking to go into a shared services agreement with Bellmawr for various skilled 

labor work.  Runnemede may also want a similar agreement. 

After a discussion of these projects, we proceeded to the walk through. 

2. Walk thru at Timber Creek – The committee walked through the various areas of the 

building, highlighting the new gym lights, the diamond cut clean floor in the cafeteria, 

and the newly painted auditorium ceiling. 

 

 

 

 

 


